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November 21, 2024

Noelle Lorraine Williams
Black Power! 19th Century c/o Project for Empty Space
800 Broad Street, Newark, NJ 07102

Dear Noelle,

The Gartrell « Gant Foundation For Cultural Guardianship Inc. just received a donation of $895 from the Newark
Underground Railroad Remembrance Fundraiser. Thank you for your generosity and earnest efforts to include us in your
campaign. The timing is perfect! These funds will help our nonprofit accelerate the ongoing filing process and cover the
fees to establish our 501(c)3 tax-exempt status, a critical next step for our organization.

We wish you continued success in your endeavors! Warmest regards - Linda

Linda N. Street
Linda Street, Founder and President
Gartrell + Gant Foundation For Cultural Guardianship Inc
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